
For over 35 years, PMC Wireless has been managing complex public safety  
two-way radio coverage challenges for our customers.

Police, Fire and EMTs rely on their radios as a lifeline in emergency situations,  
and entering buildings where radio signals are compromised can be life-threatening. 
To minimize the potential of this threat, building owners and management 
companies are required to undergo testing to ensure their facilities are compliant 
with the codes enforced by their local Authority Having Jurisdiction (AHJ). 
 
PMC Wireless specializes in extending radio coverage in buildings in accordance  
with local codes. Our licensed personnel are current with the national codes for  
in-building wireless signal coverage codes as initiated by the FCC, NFPA and IFC. 
We make it a priority to stay up-to-date on all local coverage requirements. 

We routinely work with the local AHJ to confirm test methods and procedures  
so your facilities stay in compliance. We can assist in the entire process from initial 
testing to design and installation, as well as annual certification and maintenance  
to ensure the buildings in your jurisdiction meet local code requirements and annual 
certifications, as required.

in-building public safety radio coverage
WHEN THE MISSION IS CRITICAL

Contact Us For A Free Consultation 
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